
Holywood Home Learning 
Thank you! 

Once again the blog is an amazing place to be. Thank you to everyone who has 

joined in online this week. 

We have picked up on a few thing for us all to think about this week… 

Online safety:  

Please remember that if pupils post a picture of themselves they should not be named in the post.  

Only first names should appear on the blog (unless you are a staff member!). Thank you to Mrs Hesketh for spotting the film 

where a pupil said their full name. Sorry we didn’t remove it as quickly as we could have. 

Home Learning 

Thanks to parents who have been in touch to give us feedback on the home learning we are putting up—much appreciated. 

Let us know what’s working and what’s not - then we can keep improving and getting learning right for our pupils. 

 

We know that by a Friday afternoon we have posted a wide variety of learning BUT REMEMBER: 

 This is to give our pupils and parents choice.  

You don’t have to move onto next week’s grids if you have items you still want to work on from this week. No expiry date! 

 

There is increased expectation around Home Learning. All pupils are expected to engage in home learning.  

Please keep in touch through the blog, by emailing in or by calling the school (pupil or parent)  - Miss Dale will be making contact 

to check that families are safe and well from Monday. 

Don’t want to post your child’s learning on the blog—too public? Then pop it in the post box at the front of the school or leave 

it in the greenhouse in the evening and text us or email it to the office and we’ll forward to the class teacher. 

Improving Contact with Pupils 

The staff team are going to meet on Teams next week to discuss how we can make more direct contact with pupils during this 

school closure.   

As always we would value any ideas that you have to support this improvement. 

Education Scotland  

Education Scotland will be making contact next week to discuss Holywood’s approaches to home learning as part of a national 
information gathering.  They want to discuss: 

 What is working well and share this widely to celebrate success and support consistency in the quality and effectiveness of de-

livery of remote learning. 

 What challenges and/or issues there are so that these can be addressed either locally or nationally, as appropriate. 

 What further assistance is required to continue to improve the delivery of remote learning so that relevant support can be provid-

ed at local and/or national level. 
 
Please consider these statements and get in touch if you have anything you would like me to take to the conversation. 



 

We’ve asked 

Rhys to set you 

Lego Challenges 

each week! 

Miss Brockie Donald loved her                 

Holywood tree necklace! 

 

 

 

 

We miss you Miss B! 

Have a safe weekend everyone!! 

See you on the blog next week! 
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